Konrad Jackson

From: Rep. Tammie Wilson

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 4:44 PM

To: Konrad Jackson

Subject: FW: HB155 (Davis Bacon Wages)

----Original Message----

From: prusak@ptialaska.net [mailto:prusak@ptialaska.net]

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 9:33 AM

To: Rep. Tammie Wilson

Subject: HB155 (Davis Bacon Wages)

Dear Representative Wilson:

I just became aware of HB155, which is scheduled for a House Labor & Commerce Committee hearing tomorrow. The proposed legislation would exempt contracts that are under \$75,000 from the "prevailing wage" requirements.

I believe that this is the solution to the added burden placed on FNSB Road Service Areas and the small contractors that we depend on to perform our maintenance and smaller road improvements.

What a great step forward!

Thank you, Paul Prusak Chair, Lakloey Road Service Area